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From: Gebolys, Debra on behalf of Roberto, Cheryl 
Sent: Monday, November 21, 201110:28 AM 
To: Jmnnoson@gmail.com 
Cc: Docketing 
Subject: RE: Let Ohioans shop for the best energy 

Dear Ms. Moson, 

Thank you for taking the time to make your views heard. I have added your comments to the official 
file in this matter. You may find your comments as well as the remainder of the record in this matter by 
following the following link http://dis.puc.state.oh.us/index.aspx and typing in the case number 11 -
0346-EL-SSO. 

Once again, thank you for your recent correspondence. 

Sincerely, 

Cheryl Roberto 

From: immoson@amail.com [mailto:jmmoson(aamail.com] 
Sent: Monday, November 21, 2011 8:46 AM 
To: Roberto, Cheryl 
Subject: Let Ohioans shop for the best energy 

November 21, 2011 
Commissioner, Public Utilities Commission of Ohio Cheryl Roberto 
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Dear Cheryl Roberto, 

I am writing to urge you to defend every Ohioans' right to choose an electricity supplier and save money 
on their energy bills. 

Millions of electric customers across Ohio are benefiting from electric competition. But one of our 
state's largest utilities, AEP Ohio, wants to place caps on "shopping" to prevent its customers from 
finding a better deal elsewhere. AEP Ohio's proposed Electric Security Plan (ESP) would overcharge 
residential and small business customers - while restricting their ability to shop. 

At a time when Ohioans are struggling to make ends meet, they cannot afford to pay artificially inflated 
energy costs, nor can they afford the jobs that will be lost because of the impact on small businesses. 

Electric competition is an effective means of reducing energy costs for Ohio's families and small 
businesses. Please protect Ohio's free market, its citizens and its job market by opposing AEP Ohio's 
proposal, and bring real choices for customers in all comers of the state. 

If you already opposed AEP Ohio's proposal and support Ohioans' right to choose an electricity 
supplier, thank you for your leadership. ^^^® ^^ t o c e r t i f y t ha t the t « . ^ . . -
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Sincerely, Jeanne Moson 

Jeanne Moson 
3374 Sliding Rock Trl 
Brunswick, OH 44212-4918 
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From: Gebolys, Debra on behalf of Roberto, Cheryl 
Sent: Monday, November 21, 201110:28 AM 
To: bluebucks@rtecexpress.net 
Cc: Docketing 
Subject: RE: Please save Jobs and allow the free market to work 

Dear Ms. Oyer, 

Thank you for taking the time to make your views heard. I have added your comments to the official 
file in this matter. You may find your comments as well as the remainder of the record in this matter by 
following the following link http://dis.puc.state.oh.us/index.aspx and typing in the case number 11 -
0346-EL-SSO. 

Once again, thank you for your recent correspondence. 

Sincerely, 

Cheryl Roberto 

From: bluebucks@rtecexpress.net ['mailto:bluebucks(a)rtecexpre$s.net] 
Sent: Sunday, November 20, 2011 10:20 PM 
To: Roberto, Cheryl 
Subject: Please save jobs and allow the free market to work 

November 20, 2011 
Commissioner, Public Utilities Commission of Ohio Cheryl Roberto 

Dear Cheryl Roberto, 

I am writing to urge you to defend every Ohioans' right to choose an electricity supplier and save money 
on their energy bills. 

Millions of electric customers across Ohio are benefiting from electric competition. But one of our 
state's largest utilities, AEP Ohio, wants to place caps on "shopping" to prevent its customers from 
finding a better deal elsewhere. AEP Ohio's proposed Electric Security Plan (ESP) would overcharge 
residential and small business customers - while restricting their ability to shop. 

At a time when Ohioans are struggling to make ends meet, they cannot afford to pay artificially inflated 
energy costs, nor can they afford the jobs that will be lost because of the impact on small businesses. 

Electric competition is an effective means of reducing energy costs for Ohio's families and small 
businesses. Please protect Ohio's free market, its citizens and its job market by opposing AEP Ohio's 
proposal, and bring real choices for customers in all comers of the state. 

If you already opposed AEP Ohio's proposal and support Ohioans' right to choose an electricity 
supplier, thank you for your leadership. 
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Sincerely, 

BrendaJ. Oyer 
^09 Schlatter Rd 
ArchboJd, OH 43502-1666 
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From: Gebolys, Debra on behalf of Roberto, Cheryl 
Sent: Monday, November 21, 201110:27 AM 
To: mclintonlshop@aol.com 
Cc: Docketing 
Subject: RE: Please save jobs and allow the free market to work 

Dear Ms. Clinton, 

Thank you for taking the time to make your views heard. I have added your comments to the official 
file in this matter. You may find your comments as well as the remainder of the record in this matter by 
following the following link http://dis.puc.state.oh.us/index.aspx and typing in the case number 11-
0346-EL-SSO. 

Once again, thank you for your recent correspondence. 

Sincerely, 

Cheryl Roberto 

From: mclintonlshop(S)aol.com rmailto:mclintonlshop(ia)aol.com] 
Sent: Sunday, November 20, 2011 6:16 PM 
To: Roberto, Cheryl 
Subject: Please save jobs and allow the free market to work 

November 20, 2011 
Commissioner, Public Utilities Commission of Ohio Cheryl Roberto 

Dear Cheryl Roberto, 

I am writing to urge you to defend every Ohioans' right to choose an electricity supplier and save money 
on their energy bills. 

Millions of electric customers across Ohio are benefiting from electric competition. But one of our 
state's largest utilities, AEP Ohio, wants to place caps on "shopping" to prevent its customers from 
finding a better deal elsewhere. AEP Ohio's proposed Electric Security Plan (ESP) would overcharge 
residential and small business customers - while restricting their ability to shop. 

At a time when Ohioans are struggling to make ends meet, they cannot afford to pay artificially inflated 
energy costs, nor can they afford the jobs that will be lost because of the impact on small businesses. 

Electric competition is an effective means of reducing energy costs for Ohio's families and small 
bvisinesses. Please protect Ohio's free market, its citizens and its job market by opposing AEP Ohio's 
proposal, and bring real choices for customers in all comers of the state. 

If you already opposed AEP Ohio's proposal and support Ohioans' right to choose an electricity 
supplier, thank you for your leadership. 
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Sincerely, 

Maureen Clinton 
7215 Jackson St 
Mentor, OH 44060-5027 



Hunter, Donielle 

From: Gebolys, Debra on behalf of Roberto, Cheryl 
Sent: Monday, November 21, 201110:27 AM 
To: christinamc51@aol.com 
Cc: Docketing 
Subject: RE: Let Ohioans shop for the best energy 

Dear Ms. McCarthy, 

Thank you for taking the time to make your views heard. I have added your comments to the official 
file in this matter. You may find your comments as well as the remainder of the record in this matter by 
following the following link http://dis.puc.state.oh.us/index.aspx and typing in the case number 11-
0346-EL-SSO. 

Once again, thank you for your recent correspondence. 

Sincerely, 

Cheryl Roberto 

From: christinamc51@aol.com rmailto:christinamc51@aol.coml 
Sent: Sunday, November 20, 2011 4:33 PM 
To: Roberto, Cheryl 
Subject: Let Ohioans shop for the best energy 

November 20, 2011 
Commissioner, Public Utilities Commission of Ohio Cheryl Roberto 

Dear Cheryl Roberto, 

I am writing to urge you to defend every Ohioans' right to choose an electricity supplier and save money 
on their energy bills. 

Millions of electric customers across Ohio are benefiting from electric competition. But one of our 
state's largest utilities, AEP Ohio, wants to place caps on "shopping" to prevent its customers from 
finding a better deal elsewhere. AEP Ohio's proposed Electric Security Plan (ESP) would overcharge 
residential and small business customers - while restricting their ability to shop. 

At a time when Ohioans are struggling to make ends meet, they cannot afford to pay artificially inflated 
energy costs, nor can they afford the jobs that will be lost because of the impact on small businesses. 

Electric competition is an effective means of reducing energy costs for Ohio's families and small 
businesses. Please protect Ohio's free market, its citizens and its job market by opposing AEP Ohio's 
proposal, and bring real choices for customers in all comers of the state. 

If you already opposed AEP Ohio's proposal and support Ohioans' right to choose an electricity 
supplier, thank you for your leadership. 

mailto:christinamc51@aol.com
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mailto:christinamc51@aol.coml


Sincerely, 

Christina McCarthy 
25 Wallace Grove Ln 
Milford, OH 45150-5114 



Hunter, Donielle 

From: Gebolys, Debra on behalf of Roberto, Cheryl 
Sent: Monday, November 21, 201110:26 AM 
To: gcollins38@yahoo,com 
Cc: Docketing 
Subject: RE: Please save jobs and allow the free market to work 

Dear Ms. Collins, 

Thank you for taking the time to make your views heard. I have added your comments to the official 
file in this matter. You may find your comments as well as the remainder of the record in this matter by 
following the following link http://dis.puc.state.oh.us/index.aspx and typing in the case number 11 -
0346-EL-SSO. 

Once again, thank you for your recent correspondence. 

Sincerely, 

Cheryl Roberto 

From: qcollins38@yahoo.com rmailto:qcol!ins38@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Sunday, November 20, 2011 11:00 AM 
To: Roberto, Cheryl 
Subject: Please save jobs and allow the free market to work 

November 20, 2011 
Commissioner, Public Utilities Commission of Ohio Cheryl Roberto 

Dear Cheryl Roberto, 

I am writing to urge you to defend every Ohioans' right to choose an electricity supplier and save money 
on their energy bills. 

Millions of electric customers across Ohio are benefiting from electric competition. But one of our 
state's largest utilities, AEP Ohio, wants to place caps on "shopping" to prevent its customers from 
finding a better deal elsewhere. AEP Ohio's proposed Electric Security Plan (ESP) would overcharge 
residential and small business customers - while restricting their ability to shop. 

At a time when Ohioans are struggling to make ends meet, they cannot afford to pay artificially inflated 
energy costs, nor can they afford the jobs that will be lost because of the impact on small businesses. 

Electric competition is an effective means of reducing energy costs for Ohio's families and small 
businesses. Please protect Ohio's free market, its citizens and its job market by opposing AEP Ohio's 
proposal, and bring real choices for customers in all comers of the state. 

If you already opposed AEP Ohio's proposal and support Ohioans' right to choose an electricity 
supplier, thank you for your leadership. 

http://dis.puc.state.oh.us/index.aspx
mailto:qcollins38@yahoo.com
mailto:qcol!ins38@yahoo.com


Sincerely, 

Greta Collins 
416 Judy Dr 
Franklin, OH 45005-1517 
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From: Gebolys, Debra on behalf of Roberto, Cheryl 
Sent: Monday, November 21, 201110:23 AM 
To: jonathan.richard@hotmail.com 
Cc: Docketing 
Subject: RE: Let Ohioans shop for the best energy 

Dear Mr. Richard, 

Thank you for taking the time to make your views heard. I have added your comments to the official 
file in this matter. You may find your comments as well as the remainder of the record in this matter by 
following the following link http://dis.puc.state.oh.us/index.aspx and typing in the case number 11 -
0346-EL-SSO. 

Once again, thank you for your recent correspondence. 

Sincerely, 

Cheryl Roberto 

From: ionathan.richard@hotmail.com [mailto:ionathan.richard@hotmail.com1 
Sent: Saturday, November 19, 2011 11:36 PM 
To: Roberto, Cheryl 
Subject: Let Ohioans shop for the best energy 

November 19, 2011 
Commissioner, Public Utilities Commission of Ohio Cheryl Roberto 

Dear Cheryl Roberto, 

I am writing to urge you to defend every Ohioans' right to choose an electricity supplier and save money 
on their energy bills. 

Millions of electric customers across Ohio are benefiting from electric competition. But one of our 
state's largest utilities, AEP Ohio, wants to place caps on "shopping" to prevent its customers from 
finding a better deal elsewhere. AEP Ohio's proposed Electric Security Plan (ESP) would overcharge 
residential and small business customers - while restricting their ability to shop. 

At a time when Ohioans are struggling to make ends meet, they cannot afford to pay artificially inflated 
energy costs, nor can they afford the jobs that will be lost because of the impact on small businesses. 

Electric competition is an effective means of reducing energy costs for Ohio's families and small 
businesses. Please protect Ohio's free market, its citizens and its job market by opposing AEP Ohio's 
proposal, and bring real choices for customers in all comers of the state. 

If you already opposed AEP Ohio's proposal and support Ohioans' right to choose an electricity 
supplier, thank you for your leadership. 
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Sincerely, Jonathan L. Richard 

OathKeepers.org 
183 Arlington Dr 
Chillicothe, OH 45601-9402 
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From: Gebolys, Debra on behalf of Roberto, Cheryl 
Sent: Monday, November 21, 201110:23 AM 
To: Daydon@roadrunner.com 
Cc: Docketing 
Subject: RE: Please save jobs and allow the free market to work 

Dear Ms. Reeves, 

Thank you for taking the time to make your views heard. I have added your comments to the official 
file in this matter. You may find your comments as well as the remainder of the record in this matter by 
following the following link http://dis.puc.state.oh.us/index.aspx and typing in the case number 11 -
0346-EL-SSO. 

Once again, thank you for your recent correspondence. 

Sincerely, 

Cheryl Roberto 

From: Daydon@roadrunner.com [mailto:Daydon@roadrunner.com1 
Sent: Saturday, November 19, 2011 9:09 PM 
To: Roberto, Cheryl 
Subject: Please save jobs and allow the free market to work 

November 19, 2011 
Commissioner, Public Utilities Commission of Ohio Cheryl Roberto 

Dear Cheryl Roberto, 

I am writing to urge you to defend every Ohioans' right to choose an electricity supplier and save money 
on their energy bills. 

Millions of electric customers across Ohio are benefiting from electric competition. But one of our 
state's largest utilities, AEP Ohio, wants to place caps on "shopping" to prevent its customers from 
finding a better deal elsewhere. AEP Ohio's proposed Electric Security Plan (ESP) would overcharge 
residential and small business customers - while restricting their ability to shop. 

At a time when Ohioans are struggling to make ends meet, they cannot afford to pay artificially inflated 
energy costs, nor can they afford the jobs that will be lost because of the impact on small businesses. 

Electric competition is an effective means of reducing energy costs for Ohio's families and small 
businesses. Please protect Ohio's free market, its citizens and its job market by opposing AEP Ohio's 
proposal, and bring real choices for customers in all comers of the state. 

If you already opposed AEP Ohio's proposal and support Ohioans' right to choose an electricity 
supplier, thank you for your leadership. 
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Sincerely, 

Desiree Reeves 
2449 Micklethwaite Rd 
Portsmouth, OH 45662-3034 
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Hunter, Donielle 

From: Gebolys, Debra on behalf of Roberto, Cheryl 
Sent: Monday, November 21, 201110:22 AM 
To: timothyduerr@hotmail.com 
Cc: Docketing 
Subject: RE: Please save jobs and allow the free market to work 

Dear Mr. Duerr, 

Thank you for taking the time to make your views heard. 1 have added your comments to the official 
file in this matter. You may find your comments as well as the remainder of the record in this matter by 
following the following link http://dis.puc.state.oh.us/index.aspx and typing in the case number 11-
0346-EL-SSO. 

Once again, thank you for your recent correspondence. 

Sincerely, 

Cheryl Roberto 

From: timothyduerr@hotmail.com [mailto:timothyduerr@hotmail.com1 
Sent: Saturday, November 19, 2011 5:36 PM 
To: Roberto, Cheryl 
Subject: Please save jobs and allow the free market to work 

November 19, 2011 
Commissioner, Public Utilities Commission of Ohio Cheryl Roberto 

Dear Cheryl Roberto, 

I am writing to urge you to defend every Ohioans' right to choose an electricity supplier and save money 
on their energy bills. 

Millions of electric customers across Ohio are benefiting from electric competition. But one of our 
state's largest utilities, AEP Ohio, wants to place caps on "shopping" to prevent its customers from 
finding a better deal elsewhere. AEP Ohio's proposed Electric Security Plan (ESP) would overcharge 
residential and small business customers - while restricting their ability to shop. 

At a time when Ohioans are stmggling to make ends meet, they cannot afford to pay artificially inflated 
energy costs, nor can they afford the jobs that will be lost because of the impact on small businesses. 

Electric competition is an effective means of reducing energy costs for Ohio's families and small 
businesses. Please protect Ohio's free market, its citizens and its job market by opposing AEP Ohio's 
proposal, and bring real choices for customers in all comers of the state. 

If you already opposed AEP Ohio's proposal and support Ohioans' right to choose an electricity 
supplier, thank you for your leadership. 
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Sincerely, 

Timothy Duerr 
1517FrazerAveNW 
APO 
Canton, OH 44703-1661 
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Hunter, Donielle 

From: Gebolys, Debra on behalf of Roberto, Cheryl 
Sent: Monday, November 21, 201110:22 AM 
To: kruck@bright.net 
Cc: Docketing 
Subject: RE: Let Ohioans shop for the best energy 

Dear Ms. Ruck, 

Thank you for taking the time to make your views heard. I have added your comments to the official 
file in this matter. You may find your comments as well as the remainder of the record in this matter by 
following the following link http://dis.puc.state.oh.us/index.aspx and typing in the case number 11 -
0346-EL-SSO. 

Once again, thank you for your recent correspondence. 

Sincerely, 

Cheryl Roberto 

From: kruck@briqht.net [mailto:kruck@bright.netl 
Sent: Saturday, November 19, 2011 1:30 PM 
To: Roberto, Cheryl 
Subject: Let Ohioans shop for the best energy 

November 19, 2011 
Commissioner, Public Utilities Commission of Ohio Cheryl Roberto 

Dear Cheryl Roberto, 

I am writing to urge you to defend every Ohioans' right to choose an electricity supplier and save money 
on their energy bills. 

Millions of electric customers across Ohio are benefiting from electric competition. But one of our 
state's largest utilities, AEP Ohio, wants to place caps on "shopping" to prevent its customers from 
finding a better deal elsewhere. AEP Ohio's proposed Electric Security Plan (ESP) would overcharge 
residential and small business customers - while restricting their ability to shop. 

At a time when Ohioans are struggling to make ends meet, they cannot afford to pay artificially inflated 
energy costs, nor can they afford the jobs that will be lost because of the impact on small businesses. 

Electric competition is an effective means of reducing energy costs for Ohio's families and small 
businesses. Please protect Ohio's free market, its citizens and its job market by opposing AEP Ohio's 
proposal, and bring real choices for customers in all comers of the state. 

If you already opposed AEP Ohio's proposal and support Ohioans' right to choose an electricity 
supplier, thank you for your leadership. 
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Sincerely, 

Karen Ruck 
813 Adams Ct 
Wapakoneta, OH 45895-7210 
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Hunter, Donielle 

From: Gebolys, Debra on behalf of Roberto, Cheryl 
Sent: Monday, November 21, 201110:21 AM 
To: deer95@watchtv.net 
Cc: Docketing 
Subject: RE: Please save jobs and allow the free market to work 

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Werth, 

Thank you for taking the time to make your views heard. I have added your comments to the official 
file in this matter. You may find your comments as well as the remainder of the record in this matter by 
following the following link http://dis.puc.state.oh.us/index.aspx and typing in the case number 11 -
0346-EL-SSO. 

Once again, thank you for your recent correspondence. 

Sincerely, 

Cheryl Roberto 

From: deer95@watchtv.net [mailto:deer95@watchtv.net1 
Sent: Saturday, November 19, 2011 12:03 PM 
To: Roberto, Cheryl 
Subject: Please save jobs and allow the free market to work 

November 19, 2011 
Commissioner, Public Utilities Commission of Ohio Cheryl Roberto 

Dear Cheryl Roberto, 

I am writing to urge you to defend every Ohioans' right to choose an electricity supplier and save money 
on their energy bills. 

Millions of electric customers across Ohio are benefiting from electric competition. But one of our 
state's largest utilities, AEP Ohio, wants to place caps on "shopping" to prevent its customers from 
finding a better deal elsewhere. AEP Ohio's proposed Electric Security Plan (ESP) would overcharge 
residential and small business customers - while restricting their ability to shop. 

At a time when Ohioans are struggling to make ends meet, they cannot afford to pay artificially inflated 
energy costs, nor can they afford the jobs that will be lost because of the impact on small businesses. 

Electric competition is an effective means of reducing energy costs for Ohio's families and small 
businesses. Please protect Ohio's free market, its citizens and its job market by opposing AEP Ohio's 
proposal, and bring real choices for customers in all comers of the state. 

If you already opposed AEP Ohio's proposal and support Ohioans' right to choose an electricity 
supplier, thank you for your leadership. 
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Sincerely, 

Kevin & Kathleen Werth 
10158 Washington Pike Rd 
Wapakoneta, OH 45895-8243 
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From: Gebolys, Debra on behalf of Roberto, Cheryl 
Sent: Monday, November 21, 201110:21 AM 
To: Thankle@wowway.com 
Cc: Docketing 
Subject: RE: Let Ohioans shop for the best energy 

Dear Mr. Hankie, 

Thank you for taking the time to make your views heard. I have added your comments to the official 
file in this matter. You may find your comments as well as the remainder of the record in this matter by 
following the following link http://dis.puc.state.oh.us/index.aspx and typing in the case number 11 -
0346-EL-SSO. 

Once again, thank you for your recent correspondence. 

Sincerely, 

Cheryl Roberto 

From: Thankle@wowway.com [mailto:Thankle@wowway.com1 
Sent: Saturday, November 19, 2011 10:18 AM 
To: Roberto, Cheryl 
Subject: Let Ohioans shop for the best energy 

November 19, 2011 
Commissioner, Public Utilities Commission of Ohio Cheryl Roberto 

Dear Cheryl Roberto, 

I am writing to urge you to defend every Ohioans' right to choose an electricity supplier and save money 
on their energy bills. 

Millions of electric customers across Ohio are benefiting from electric competition. But one of our 
state's largest utilities, AEP Ohio, wants to place caps on "shopping" to prevent its customers from 
finding a better deal elsewhere. AEP Ohio's proposed Electric Security Plan (ESP) would overcharge 
residential and small business customers - while restricting their ability to shop. 

At a time when Ohioans are struggling to make ends meet, they cannot afford to pay artificially inflated 
energy costs, nor can they afford the jobs that will be lost because of the impact on small businesses. 

Electric competition is an effective means of reducing energy costs for Ohio's families and small 
businesses. Please protect Ohio's free market, its citizens and its job market by opposing AEP Ohio's 
proposal, and bring real choices for customers in all comers of the state. 

If you already opposed AEP Ohio's proposal and support Ohioans' right to choose an electricity 
supplier, thank you for your leadership. 
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Sincerely, 

TOM HANKLE 
1423 Sunflower Dr 
Columbus, OH 43204-2214 
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From: Gebolys, Debra on behalf of Roberto, Cheryl 
Sent: Monday, November 21, 201110:20 AM 
To: jmrealt@yahoo.com 
Cc: Docketing 
Subject: RE: Please save jobs and allow the free market to work 

Dear Mr. Miller, 

Thank you for taking the time to make your views heard. I have added your comments to the official 
file in this matter. You may find your comments as well as the remainder of the record in this matter by 
following the following link http://dis.puc.state.oh.us/index.aspx and typing in the case number 11-
0346-EL-SSO. 

Once again, thank you for your recent correspondence. 

Sincerely, 

Cheryl Roberto 

From: jmrealt@yahoo.com [mailto:1mrealt@yahoo.com1 
Sent: Saturday, November 19, 2011 9:52 AM 
To: Roberto, Cheryl 
Subject: Please save jobs and allow the free market to work 

November 19,2011 
Commissioner, Public Utilities Commission of Ohio Cheryl Roberto 

Dear Cheryl Roberto, 

I am writing to urge you to defend every Ohioans' right to choose an electricity supplier and save money 
on their energy bills. 

Millions of electric customers across Ohio are benefiting from electric competition. But one of our 
state's largest utilities, AEP Ohio, wants to place caps on "shopping" to prevent its customers from 
finding a better deal elsewhere. AEP Ohio's proposed Electric Security Plan (ESP) would overcharge 
residential and small business customers - while restricting their ability to shop. 

At a time when Ohioans are struggling to make ends meet, they cannot afford to pay artificially inflated 
energy costs, nor can they afford the jobs that will be lost because of the impact on small businesses. 

Electric competition is an effective means of reducing energy costs for Ohio's families and small 
businesses. Please protect Ohio's free market, its citizens and its job market by opposing AEP Ohio's 
proposal, and bring real choices for customers in all comers of the state. 

If you already opposed AEP Ohio's proposal and support Ohioans' right to choose an electricity 
supplier, thank you for your leadership. 
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Sincerely, 

James R Miller 
1167 Melrose Dr 
Westlake, OH 44145-2827 
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From; Gebolys, Debra on behalf of Roberto, Cheryl 
Sent: Monday, November 21, 201110:20 AM 
To: dannyspooter@wideopenwest.com 
Cc: Docketing 
Subject: RE: Let Ohioans shop for the best energy 

Dear Ms. Holmes, 

Thank you for taking the time to make your views heard. I have added your comments to the official 
file in this matter. You may find your comments as well as the remainder of the record in this matter by 
following the following link http://dis.puc.state.oh.us/index.aspx and typing in the case number 11-
0346-EL-SSO. 

Once again, thank you for your recent correspondence. 

Sincerely, 

Cheryl Roberto 

From: dannyspooter@wideopenwest.com [mailto:dannyspooter@wideopenwest.com1 
Sent: Saturday, November 19, 2011 9:19 AM 
To: Roberto, Cheryl 
Subject: Let Ohioans shop for the best energy 

November 19, 2011 
Commissioner, Public Utilities Commission of Ohio Cheryl Roberto 

Dear Cheryl Roberto, 

I am writing to urge you to defend every Ohioans' right to choose an electricity supplier and save money 
on their energy bills. 

Millions of electric customers across Ohio are benefiting from electric competition. But one of our 
state's largest utilities, AEP Ohio, wants to place caps on "shopping" to prevent its customers from 
finding a better deal elsewhere. AEP Ohio's proposed Electric Security Plan (ESP) would overcharge 
residential and small business customers - while restricting their ability to shop. 

At a time when Ohioans are struggling to make ends meet, they cannot afford to pay artificially inflated 
energy costs, nor can they afford the jobs that will be lost because of the impact on small businesses. 

Electric competition is an effective means of reducing energy costs for Ohio's families and small 
businesses. Please protect Ohio's free market, its citizens and its job market by opposing AEP Ohio's 
proposal, and bring real choices for customers in all comers of the state. 

If you already opposed AEP Ohio's proposal and support Ohioans' right to choose an electricity 
supplier, thank you for your leadership. 
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Sincerely, 

Joann Holmes 
4655 Grove City Rd 
Grove City, OH 43123-9095 
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From: Gebolys, Debra on behalf of Roberto, Cheryl 
Sent: Monday, November 21, 201110:19 AM 
To: r03wilco@yahoo.com 
Cc: Docketing 
Subject: RE: Please save jobs and allow the free market to work 

Dear Ms. Kann, 

Thank you for taking the time to make your views heard. I have added your comments to the official 
file in this matter. You may find your comments as well as the remainder of the record in this matter by 
following the following link http://dis.puc.state.oh.us/index.aspx and typing in the case number 11-
0346-EL-SSO. 

Once again, thank you for your recent correspondence. 

Sincerely, 

Cheryl Roberto 

From: rQ3wilco@yahoo.com [mailto:r03wilco@yahoo.com1 
Sent: Saturday, November 19, 2011 9:13 AM 
To; Roberto, Cheryl 
Subject: Please save jobs and allow the free market to work 

November 19, 2011 
Commissioner, Public Utilities Commission of Ohio Cheryl Roberto 

Dear Cheryl Roberto, 

I am writing to urge you to defend every Ohioans' right to choose an electricity supplier and save money 
on their energy bills. 

Millions of electric customers across Ohio are benefiting from electric competition. But one of our 
state's largest utilities, AEP Ohio, wants to place caps on "shopping" to prevent its customers from 
finding a better deal elsewhere. AEP Ohio's proposed Electric Security Plan (ESP) would overcharge 
residential and small business customers - while restricting their ability to shop. 

At a time when Ohioans are struggling to make ends meet, they cannot afford to pay artificially inflated 
energy costs, nor can they afford the jobs that will be lost because of the impact on small businesses. 

Electric competition is an effective means of reducing energy costs for Ohio's families and small 
businesses. Please protect Ohio's free market, its citizens and its job market by opposing AEP Ohio's 
proposal, and bring real choices for customers in all comers of the state. 

If you already opposed AEP Ohio's proposal and support Ohioans' right to choose an electricity 
supplier, thank you for your leadership. 
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Sincerely, 

Jennifer Kann 
2142 Hewitt Ave 
Kettering, OH 45342 
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Hunter, Donielle 

From: Gebolys, Debra on behalf of Roberto, Cheryl 
Sent: Monday, November 21, 201110:19 AM 
To: jjwend@bex.net 
Cc: Docketing 
Subject: RE: Please save jobs and allow the free market to work 

Dear Mr. Wend, 

Thank you for taking the time to make your views heard. I have added your comments to the official 
file in this matter. You may find your comments as well as the remainder of the record in this matter by 
following the following link http://dis.puc.state.oh.us/index.aspx and typing in the case number 11-
0346-EL-SSO. 

Once again, thank you for your recent correspondence. 

Sincerely, 

Cheryl Roberto 

From: iiwend@bex.net [mailto:xiwend@bex.net1 
Sent: Saturday, November 19, 2011 7:49 AM 
To: Roberto, Cheryl 
Subject: Please save jobs and allow the free market to work 

November 19, 2011 
Commissioner, Public Utilities Commission of Ohio Cheryl Roberto 

Dear Cheryl Roberto, 

I am writing to urge you to defend every Ohioans' right to choose an electricity supplier and save money 
on their energy bills. 

Millions of electric customers across Ohio are benefiting from electric competition. But one of our 
state's largest utilities, AEP Ohio, wants to place caps on "shopping" to prevent its customers from 
finding a better deal elsewhere. AEP Ohio's proposed Electric Security Plan (ESP) would overcharge 
residential and small business customers - while restricting their ability to shop. 

At a time when Ohioans are struggling to make ends meet, they cannot afford to pay artificially inflated 
energy costs, nor can they afford the jobs that will be lost because of the impact on small businesses. 

Electric competition is an effective means of reducing energy costs for Ohio's families and small 
businesses. Please protect Ohio's free market, its citizens and its job market by opposing AEP Ohio's 
proposal, and bring real choices for customers in all comers of the state. 

If you already opposed AEP Ohio's proposal and support Ohioans' right to choose an electricity 
supplier, thank you for your leadership. 
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Sincetely, 

jitnWend 

.^ OH 43537 

30 



Hunter, Donielle 

From: Gebolys, Debra on behalf of Roberto, Cheryl 
Sent: Monday, November 21, 201110:18 AM 
To: sawasinc@aol.com 
Cc: Docketing 
Subject: RE: Please save jobs and allow the free market to work 

Dear Ms. Woodard, 

Thank you for taking the time to make your views heard. I have added your comments to the official 
file in this matter. You may find your comments as well as the remainder of the record in this matter by 
following the following link http://dis.puc.state.oh.vts/index.aspx and typing in the case number 11 -
0346-EL-SSO. 

Once again, thank you for your recent correspondence. 

Sincerely, 

Cheryl Roberto 

From: sawasinc@aol.com [mailto:sawasinc@aol.com1 
Sent: Saturday, November 19, 2011 5:02 AM 
To: Roberto, Cheryl 
Subject: Please save jobs and allow the free market to work 

November 19, 2011 
Commissioner, Public Utilities Commission of Ohio Cheryl Roberto 

Dear Cheryl Roberto, 

I am writing to urge you to defend every Ohioans' right to choose an electricity supplier and save money 
on their energy bills. 

Millions of electric customers across Ohio are benefiting from electric competition. But one of our 
state's largest utilities, AEP Ohio, wants to place caps on "shopping" to prevent its customers from 
finding a better deal elsewhere. AEP Ohio's proposed Electric Security Plan (ESP) would overcharge 
residential and small business customers - while restricting their ability to shop. 

At a time when Ohioans are struggling to make ends meet, they cannot afford to pay artificially inflated 
energy costs, nor can they afford the jobs that will be lost because of the impact on small businesses. 

Electric competition is an effective means of reducing energy costs for Ohio's families and small 
businesses. Please protect Ohio's free market, its citizens and its job market by opposing AEP Ohio's 
proposal, and bring real choices for customers in all comers of the state. 

If you already opposed AEP Ohio's proposal and support Ohioans' right to choose an electricity 
supplier, thank you for your leadership. 
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Sincerely, 

Sharon Woodard 
4459 Reno Rd 
Springfield, OH 45503-6331 
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From: Gebolys, Debra on behalf of Roberto, Cheryl 
Sent: Monday, November 21, 201110:18 AM 
To: btownsend001@woh.rr.com 
Cc: Docketing 
Subject: RE: Please save jobs and allow the free market to work 

Dear Mr. Townsend, 

Thank you for taking the time to make your views heard. I have added your comments to the official 
file in this matter. You may find your comments as well as the remainder of the record in this matter by 
following the following link http://dis.puc.state.oh.us/index.aspx and typing in the case number 11-
0346-EL-SSO. 

Once again, thank you for your recent correspondence. 

Sincerely, 

Cheryl Roberto 

From: btownsend001@woh.rr.com [mailto:btownsend001@woh.rr.com1 
Sent: Friday, November 18, 2011 8:31 PM 
To: Roberto, Cheryl 
Subject: Please save jobs and allow the free market to work 

November 18, 2011 
Commissioner, Public Utilities Commission of Ohio Cheryl Roberto 

Dear Cheryl Roberto, 

I am writing to urge you to defend every Ohioans' right to choose an electricity supplier and save money 
on their energy bills. 

Millions of electric customers across Ohio are benefiting from electric competition. But one of our 
state's largest utilities, AEP Ohio, wants to place caps on "shopping" to prevent its customers from 
finding a better deal elsewhere. AEP Ohio's proposed Electric Security Plan (ESP) would overcharge 
residential and small business customers - while restricting their ability to shop. 

At a time when Ohioans are struggling to make ends meet, they cannot afford to pay artificially inflated 
energy costs, nor can they afford the jobs that will be lost because of the impact on small businesses. 

Electric competition is an effective means of reducing energy costs for Ohio's families and small 
businesses. Please protect Ohio's free market, its citizens and its job market by opposing AEP Ohio's 
proposal, and bring real choices for customers in all comers of the state. 

If you already opposed AEP Ohio's proposal and support Ohioans' right to choose an electricity 
supplier, thank you for your leadership. 
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Sincerely, 

Bill R. Townsend 
415 WoodlawnDr 
Wapakoneta, OH 45895-7330 
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Hunter, Donielle 

From: Gebolys, Debra on behalf of Roberto, Cheryl 
Sent: Monday, November 21, 201110:17 AM 
To: jmwilson@bright.net 
Cc: Docketing 
Subject: RE: Please save jobs and allow the free market to work 

Dear Mr.Wilson, 

Thank you for taking the time to make your views heard. I have added your comments to the official 
file in this matter. You may find your comments as well as the remainder of the record in this matter by 
following the following link http://dis.puc.state.oh.us/index.aspx and typing in the case number 11-
0346-EL-SSO. 

Once again, thank you for your recent correspondence. 

Sincerely, 

Cheryl Roberto 

From: 1mwilson@bright.net [mailto:jmwilson@bright.net1 
Sent: Friday, November 18, 2011 8:29 PM 
To: Roberto, Cheryl 
Subject: Please save jobs and allow the free market to work 

November 18, 2011 
Commissioner, Public Utilities Commission of Ohio Cheryl Roberto 

Dear Cheryl Roberto, 

I am writing to urge you to defend every Ohioans' right to choose an electricity supplier and save money 
on their energy bills. 

Millions of electric customers across Ohio are benefiting from electric competition. But one of our 
state's largest utilities, AEP Ohio, wants to place caps on "shopping" to prevent its customers from 
finding a better deal elsewhere. AEP Ohio's proposed Electric Security Plan (ESP) would overcharge 
residential and small business customers - while restricting their ability to shop. 

At a time when Ohioans are stmggling to make ends meet, they cannot afford to pay artificially inflated 
energy costs, nor can they afford the jobs that will be lost because of the impact on small businesses. 

Electric competition is an effective means of reducing energy costs for Ohio's families and small 
businesses. Please protect Ohio's free market, its citizens and its job market by opposing AEP Ohio's 
proposal, and bring real choices for customers in all comers of the state. 

If you already opposed AEP Ohio's proposal and support Ohioans' right to choose an electricity 
supplier, thank you for your leadership. 
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Sincerely, 

Marvin Wilson 
4121 Fairground Rd 
Celina, OH 45822-9772 
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From: Gebolys, Debra on behalf of Roberto, Cheryl 
Sent: Monday, November 21, 201110:17 AM 
To: nemohaus@nktelco.net 
Cc: Docketing 
Subject: RE: Let Ohioans shop for the best energy 

Dear Ms. Niemeyer, 

Thank you for taking the time to make your views heard. I have added your comments to the official 
file in this matter. You may find your comments as well as the remainder of the record in this matter by 
following the following link http://dis.puc.state.oh.us/index.aspx and typing in the case number 11 -
0346-EL-SSO. 

Once again, thank you for your recent correspondence. 

Sincerely, 

Cheryl Roberto 

From: nemohaus@nktelco.net [mailto:nemohaus@nktelco.net1 
Sent: Friday, November 18, 2011 5:13 PM 
To: Roberto, Cheryl 
Subject: Let Ohioans shop for the best energy 

November 18, 2011 
Commissioner, Public Utilities Commission of Ohio Cheryl Roberto 

Dear Cheryl Roberto, 

I am writing to urge you to defend every Ohioans' right to choose an electricity supplier and save money 
on their energy bills. 

Millions of electric customers across Ohio are benefiting from electric competition. But one of our 
state's largest utilities, AEP Ohio, wants to place caps on "shopping" to prevent its customers from 
finding a better deal elsewhere. AEP Ohio's proposed Electric Security Plan (ESP) would overcharge 
residential and small business customers - while restricting their ability to shop. 

At a time when Ohioans are stmggling to make ends meet, they cannot afford to pay artificially inflated 
energy costs, nor can they afford the jobs that will be lost because of the impact on small businesses. 

Electric competition is an effective means of reducing energy costs for Ohio's families and small 
businesses. Please protect Ohio's free market, its citizens and its job market by opposing AEP Ohio's 
proposal, and bring real choices for customers in all comers of the state. 

If you already opposed AEP Ohio's proposal and support Ohioans' right to choose an electricity 
supplier, thank you for your leadership. 
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Sincerely, 

Connie Niemeyer 
12503 KettiersvilleRd 
Wapakoneta, OH 45895-8216 
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From: Gebolys, Debra on behalf of Roberto, Cheryl 
Sent: Monday, November 21, 201110:16 AM 
To: cdr475@roadrunner.com 
Cc: Docketing 
Subject: RE: Let Ohioans shop for the best energy 

Dear Mr. Koshan, 

Thank you for taking the time to make your views heard. I have added your comments to the official 
file in this matter. You may find your comments as well as the remainder of the record in this matter by 
following the following link http://dis.puc.state.oh.us/index.aspx and typing in the case number 11-
0346-EL.SSO. 

Once again, thank you for your recent correspondence. 

Sincerely, 

Cheryl Roberto 

From: cdr475@roadrunner.com [mailto:cdr475@roadrunner.com1 
Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2011 10:05 PM 
To: Roberto, Cheryl 
Subject: Let Ohioans shop for the best energy 

November 17, 2011 
Commissioner, Public Utilities Commission of Ohio Cheryl Roberto 

Dear Cheryl Roberto, 

I am writing to urge you to defend every Ohioans' right to choose an electricity supplier and save money 
on their energy bills. 

Millions of electric customers across Ohio are benefiting from electric competition. But one of our 
state's largest vitilities, AEP Ohio, wants to place caps on "shopping" to prevent its customers from 
finding a better deal elsewhere. AEP Ohio's proposed Electric Security Plan (ESP) would overcharge 
residential and small business customers - while restricting their ability to shop. 

At a time when Ohioans are stmggling to make ends meet, they cannot afford to pay artificially inflated 
energy costs, nor can they afford the jobs that will be lost because of the impact on small businesses. 

Electric competition is an effective means of reducing energy costs for Ohio's families and small 
businesses. Please protect Ohio's free market, its citizens and its job market by opposing AEP Ohio's 
proposal, and bring real choices for customers in all comers of the state. 

If you already opposed AEP Ohio's proposal and support Ohioans' right to choose an electricity 
supplier, thank you for your leadership. 
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Sincerely, 

-^0^ Koshan 
« 5 0bermiyerRj 

B™oMeHOH44403-9703 
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From: Gebolys, Debra on behalf of Roberto, Cheryl 
Sent: Monday, November 21, 201110:16 AM 
To: stephenerichmond@hotmail.com 
Cc: Docketing 
Subject: RE: Let Ohioans shop for the best energy 

Dear Mr. Richmond, 

Thank you for taking the time to make your views heard. I have added your comments to the official 
file in this matter. You may find your comments as well as the remainder of the record in this matter by 
following the following link http://dis.puc.state.oh.us/index.aspx and typing in the case number 11 -
0346-EL-SSO. 

Once again, thank you for your recent correspondence. 

Sincerely, 

Cheryl Roberto 

From: stephenerichmond@hotmail.com [mailto:stephenerichmQnd@hotmail.com1 
Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2011 9:38 PM 
To: Roberto, Cheryl 
Subject: Let Ohioans shop for the best energy 

November 17, 2011 
Commissioner, Public Utilities Commission of Ohio Cheryl Roberto 

Dear Cheryl Roberto, 

I am writing to urge you to defend every Ohioans' right to choose an electricity supplier and save money 
on their energy bills. 

Millions of electric customers across Ohio are benefiting from electric compethion. But one of our 
state's largest utilities, AEP Ohio, wants to place caps on "shopping" to prevent its customers from 
finding a better deal elsewhere. AEP Ohio's proposed Electric Security Plan (ESP) would overcharge 
residential and small business customers - while restricting their ability to shop. 

At a time when Ohioans are struggling to make ends meet, they cannot afford to pay artificially inflated 
energy costs, nor can they afford the jobs that will be lost because of the impact on small businesses. 

Electric competition is an effective means of reducing energy costs for Ohio's families and small 
businesses. Please protect Ohio's free market, its citizens and its job market by opposing AEP Ohio's 
proposal, and bring real choices for customers in all comers of the state. 

If you already opposed AEP Ohio's proposal and support Ohioans' right to choose an electricity 
supplier, thank you for your leadership. 
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American Veteran 

Stephen Richmond 
1793 Drexel Ave NW 
Warren, OH 44485-2121 
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Hunter, Donielle 

From: Gebolys, Debra on behalf of Roberto, Cheryl 
Sent: Monday, November 21, 201110:15 AM 
To: richards8@mac.com 
Cc: Docketing 
Subject: RE: Let Ohioans shop for the best energy 

Dear Mr. Schneider, 

Thank you for taking the time to make your views heard. I have added your comments to the official 
file in this matter. You may find your comments as well as the remainder of the record in this matter by 
following the following link http://dis.puc.state.oh.us/index.aspx and typing in the case number 11-
0346-EL-SSO. 

Once again, thank you for your recent correspondence. 

Sincerely, 

Cheryl Roberto 

From: richards8@mac.com [mailto:richards8@mac.com1 
Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2011 9:16 PM 
To: Roberto, Cheryl 
Subject: Let Ohioans shop for the best energy 

November 17, 2011 
Commissioner, Public Utilities Commission of Ohio Cheryl Roberto 

Dear Cheryl Roberto, 

I am writing to urge you to defend every Ohioans' right to choose an electricity supplier and save money 
on their energy bills. 

Millions of electric customers across Ohio are benefiting from electric competition. But one of our 
state's largest utilities, AEP Ohio, wants to place caps on "shopping" to prevent its customers from 
finding a better deal elsewhere. AEP Ohio's proposed Electric Security Plan (ESP) would overcharge 
residential and small business customers - while restricting their ability to shop. 

At a time when Ohioans are stmggling to make ends meet, they cannot afford to pay artificially inflated 
energy costs, nor can they afford the jobs that will be lost because of the impact on small businesses. 

Electric competition is an effective means of reducing energy costs for Ohio's families and small 
businesses. Please protect Ohio's free market, its citizens and hs job market by opposing AEP Ohio's 
proposal, and bring real choices for customers in all comers of the state. 

If you already opposed AEP Ohio's proposal and support Ohioans' right to choose an electricity 
supplier, thank you for your leadership. 
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Sincerely, 

Richard Schneider 

, OH 44118 
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From: Gebolys, Debra on behalf of Roberto, Cheryl 
Sent: Monday, November 21, 201110:15 AM 
To: dave3laman@yahoo.com 
Cc: Docketing 
Subject: RE: Let Ohioans shop for the best energy 

Dear Mr. Laman, 

Thank you for taking the time to make your views heard. I have added your comments to the official 
file in this matter. You may find your comments as well as the remainder of the record in this matter by 
following the following link http://dis.puc.state.oh.us/index.aspx and typing in the case number 11 -
0346-EL-SSO. 

Once again, thank you for your recent correspondence. 

Sincerely, 

Cheryl Roberto 

From: dave3laman@yahoo.com [mailto:dave3laman@yahoo.com1 
Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2011 8:56 PM 
To: Roberto, Cheryl 
Subject: Let Ohioans shop for the best energy 

November 17,2011 
Commissioner, Public Utilities Commission of Ohio Cheryl Roberto 

Dear Cheryl Roberto, 

I am writing to urge you to defend every Ohioans' right to choose an electricity supplier and save money 
on their energy bills. 

Millions of electric customers across Ohio are benefiting from electric competition. But one of our 
state's largest utilities, AEP Ohio, wants to place caps on "shopping" to prevent its customers from 
finding a better deal elsewhere. AEP Ohio's proposed Electric Security Plan (ESP) would overcharge 
residential and small business customers - while restricting their ability to shop. 

At a time when Ohioans are struggling to make ends meet, they cannot afford to pay artificially inflated 
energy costs, nor can they afford the jobs that will be lost because of the impact on small businesses. 

Electric competition is an effective means of reducing energy costs for Ohio's families and small 
businesses. Please protect Ohio's free market, its citizens and its job market by opposing AEP Ohio's 
proposal, and bring real choices for customers in all comers of the state. 

If you already opposed AEP Ohio's proposal and support Ohioans' right to choose an electricity 
supplier, thank you for your leadership. 
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Sincerely, 

David Laman 
409 S Pierce St 
Delphos, OH 45833-2144 
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From: Gebolys, Debra on behalf of Roberto, Cheryl 
Sent: Monday, November 21, 201110:14 AM 
To: momyer@windstream.net 
Cc: Docketing 
Subject: RE: Let Ohioans shop for the best energy 

Dear Ms. Momyer, 

Thank you for taking the time to make your views heard. I have added your comments to the official 
file in this matter. You may find your comments as well as the remainder of the record in this matter by 
following the following link http://dis.puc.state.oh.us/index.aspx and typing in the case number 11-
0346-EL-SSO. 

Once again, thank you for your recent correspondence. 

Sincerely, 

Cheryl Roberto 

P.S. Please forgive me if this is a duplicate email. I know that I already replied to a Momyer because I 
recall the name. As I have received hundreds of these letters, it may be that it was another Momyer or 
that I already replied to you. It's hard to keep everyone straight. 

From: momver@windstream.net [mailto:momyer@windstream.net1 
Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2011 8:17 PM 
To: Roberto, Cheryl 
Subject: Let Ohioans shop for the best energy 

November 17, 2011 
Commissioner, Public Utilities Commission of Ohio Cheryl Roberto 

Dear Cheryl Roberto, 

I am writing to urge you to defend every Ohioans' right to choose an electricity supplier and save money 
on their energy bills. 

Millions of electric customers across Ohio are benefiting from electric competition. But one of our 
state's largest utilities, AEP Ohio, wants to place caps on "shopping" to prevent its customers from 
finding a better deal elsewhere. AEP Ohio's proposed Electric Security Plan (ESP) would overcharge 
residential and small business customers - while restricting their ability to shop. 

At a time when Ohioans are struggling to make ends meet, they cannot afford to pay artificially inflated 
energy costs, nor can they afford the jobs that will be lost because of the impact on small businesses. 

Electric competition is an effective means of reducing energy costs for Ohio's families and small 
businesses. Please protect Ohio's free market, its citizens and its job market by opposing AEP Ohio's 
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proposal, and bring real choices for customers in all comers of the state. 

If you already opposed AEP Ohio's proposal and support Ohioans' right to choose an electricity 
supplier, thank you for your leadership. 

Sincerely, 

Barbara Momyer 
POBox 104 
Hopedale, OH 43976-0104 
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Hunter, Donielle 

From: Gebolys, Debra on behalf of Roberto, Cheryl 
Sent: Monday, November 21, 201110:11 AM 
To: tonyowensl@aol.com 
Cc: Docketing 
Subject: RE: Please save jobs and allow the free market to work 

Dear Mr. Owens, 

Thank you for taking the time to make your views heard. I have added your comments to the official 
file in this matter. You may find your comments as well as the remainder of the record in this matter by 
following the following link http: lid is .puc. state. oh. us/i ndex. aspx and typing in the case number 11 -
0346-EL-SSO. 

Once again, thank you for your recent correspondence. 

Sincerely, 

Cheryl Roberto 

From: tonvowensl@aol.com [mailto:tonyowensl@aol.com1 
Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2011 8:17 PM 
To: Roberto, Cheryl 
Subject: Please save jobs and allow the free market to work 

November 17,2011 
Commissioner, Public Utilities Commission of Ohio Cheryl Roberto 

Dear Cheryl Roberto, 

I am writing to urge you to defend every Ohioans' right to choose an electricity supplier and save money 
on their energy bills. 

Millions of electric customers across Ohio are benefiting from electric competition. But one of our 
state's largest utilities, AEP Ohio, wants to place caps on "shopping" to prevent its customers from 
finding a better deal elsewhere. AEP Ohio's proposed Electric Security Plan (ESP) would overcharge 
residential and small business customers - while restricting their ability to shop. 

At a time when Ohioans are struggling to make ends meet, they cannot afford to pay artificially inflated 
energy costs, nor can they afford the jobs that will be lost because of the impact on small businesses. 

Electric competition is an effective means of reducing energy costs for Ohio's families and small 
businesses. Please protect Ohio's free market, its citizens and its job market by opposing AEP Ohio's 
proposal, and bring real choices for customers in all comers of the state. 

If you already opposed AEP Ohio's proposal and support Ohioans' right to choose an electricity 
supplier, thank you for your leadership. 
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Sincerely, 

Tony Owens 
255 Southedy Hills Dr 
Englewood, OH 45322-2339 
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From: Gebolys, Debra on behalf of Roberto, Cheryl 
Sent: Monday, November 21, 201110:10 AM 
To: fdjopo@embarqmail.com 
Cc: Docketing 
Subject: RE: Please save jobs and allow the free market to work 

Dear Mr. Zeik, 

Thank you for taking the time to make your views heard. I have added your comments to the official 
file in this matter. You may find your comments as well as the remainder of the record in this matter by 
following the following link http://dis.puc.state.oh.us/index.aspx and typing in the case number 11 -
0346-EL-SSO. 

Once again, thank you for your recent correspondence. 

Sincerely, 

Cheryl Roberto 

From: fdiopo@embarqmail.com [mailto:fdiopo@embarqmail.com1 
Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2011 7;58 PM 
To: Roberto, Cheryl 
Subject; Please save jobs and allow the free market to work 

November 17,2011 
Commissioner, Public Utilities Commission of Ohio Cheryl Roberto 

Dear Cheryl Roberto, 

I am writing to urge you to defend every Ohioans' right to choose an electricity supplier and save money 
on their energy bills. 

Millions of electric customers across Ohio are benefiting from electric competition. But one of our 
state's largest utilities, AEP Ohio, wants to place caps on "shopping" to prevent its customers from 
finding a better deal elsewhere. AEP Ohio's proposed Electric Security Plan (ESP) would overcharge 
residential and small business customers - while restricting their ability to shop. 

At a time when Ohioans are stmggling to make ends meet, they cannot afford to pay artificially inflated 
energy costs, nor can they afford the jobs that will be lost because of the impact on small businesses. 

Electric competition is an effective means of reducing energy costs for Ohio's families and small 
businesses. Please protect Ohio's free market, its citizens and its job market by opposing AEP Ohio's 
proposal, and bring real choices for customers in all comers of the state. 

If you already opposed AEP Ohio's proposal and support Ohioans' right to choose an electricity 
supplier, thank you for your leadership. 
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Sincerely, 

Frederick Zeik 

, OH 45882 
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Hunter, Donielle 

From: Gebolys, Debra on behalf of Roberto, Cheryl 
Sent: Monday, November 21, 201110:10 AM 
To: bmwditto220@att.net 
Cc: Docketing 
Subject: RE: Please save jobs and allow the free market to work 

Dear Ms. Wheeler, 

Thank you for taking the time to make your views heard. I have added your comments to the official 
file in this matter. You may find your comments as well as the remainder of the record in this matter by 
following the following link http://dis.puc.state.oh.us/index.aspx and typing in the case number 11 -
0346-EL-SSO. 

Once again, thank you for your recent correspondence. 

Sincerely, 

Cheryl Roberto 

From: bmwditto220@att.net [mailto:bmwditto220@att.net1 
Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2011 7:47 PM 
To: Roberto, Cheryl 
Subject: Please save jobs and allow the free market to work 

November 17, 2011 
Commissioner, Public Utilities Commission of Ohio Cheryl Roberto 

Dear Cheryl Roberto, 

I am writing to urge you to defend every Ohioans' right to choose an electricity supplier and save money 
on their energy bills. 

Millions of electric customers across Ohio are benefiting from electric competition. But one of our 
state's largest utilities, AEP Ohio, wants to place caps on "shopping" to prevent its customers from 
finding a better deal elsewhere. AEP Ohio's proposed Electric Security Plan (ESP) would overcharge 
residential and small business customers - while restricting their ability to shop. 

At a time when Ohioans are stmggling to make ends meet, they cannot afford to pay artificially inflated 
energy costs, nor can they afford the jobs that will be lost because of the impact on small businesses. 

Electric competition is an effective means of reducing energy costs for Ohio's families and small 
businesses. Please protect Ohio's free market, its citizens and its job market by opposing AEP Ohio's 
proposal, and bring real choices for customers in all comers of the state. 

If you already opposed AEP Ohio's proposal and support Ohioans' right to choose an electricity 
supplier, thank you for your leadership. 

53 

mailto:bmwditto220@att.net
http://dis.puc.state.oh.us/index.aspx
mailto:bmwditto220@att.net
mailto:bmwditto220@att.net1


Sincerely, 

Bemadette Wheeler 
38751 Lake Shore Blvd Apt 220 
Willoughby, OH 44094-7261 
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From: Gebolys, Debra on behalf of Roberto, Cheryl 
Sent: Monday, November 21, 201110:09 AM 
To: Ergonomixl991@yahoo.com 
Cc: Docketing 
Subject: RE: Let Ohioans shop for the best energy 

Dear Ms. Blackwood, 

Thank you for taking the time to make your views heard. I have added your comments to the official 
file in this matter. You may find your comments as well as the remainder of the record in this matter by 
following the following link http://dis.puc.state.oh.us/index.aspx and typing in the case number 11 -
0346-EL-SSO. 

Once again, thank you for your recent correspondence. 

Sincerely, 

Cheryl Roberto 

From: Erqonomixl991@yahoo.com [mailto:Eroonomixl991@yahoo.com1 
Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2011 7:20 PM 
To: Roberto, Cheryl 
Subject: Let Ohioans shop for the best energy 

November 17,2011 
Commissioner, Public Utilities Commission of Ohio Cheryl Roberto 

Dear Cheryl Roberto, 

American became great through an open market and free enterprise. Today the need is there more than 
ever and I strong support the right of every Ohio citizen to choose their electricity source. 

Please represent the people of Ohio who are already stmggling in this economy. NO CAPS on our 
ability to choose or on free competition. 

AEP Ohio is looking out for its own best interests at the expense of the consumer. 

You should be looking out for us. 

Sincerely, 

Teresa Blackwood 
32078 Sidehill Rd 
Rutland, OH 45775-9673 
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Hunte r , Don ie l le 

From: Gebolys, Debra on behalf of Roberto, Cheryl 
Sent: Monday, November 21, 201110:09 AM 
To: starskye@zoominternet.net 
Cc: Docketing 
Subject: RE: Please save jobs and allow the free market to work 

Dear Mr. Edmonds, 

Thank you for taking the time to make your views heard. I have added your comments to the official 
file in this matter. You may find your comments as well as the remainder of the record in this matter by 
following the following link http://dis.puc.state.oh.us/index.aspx and typing in the case number 11 -
0346-EL-SSO. 

Once again, thank you for your recent correspondence. 

Sincerely, 

Cheryl Roberto 

From: starskye@zoominternet.net [mailto:starskve@zoominternet.net1 
Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2011 7:19 PM 
To: Roberto, Cheryl 
Subject: Please save jobs and allow the free market to work 

November 17,2011 
Commissioner, Public Utilities Commission of Ohio Cheryl Roberto 

Dear Cheryl Roberto, 

I am writing to urge you to defend every Ohioans' right to choose an electricity supplier and save money 
on their energy bills. 

Millions of electric customers across Ohio are benefiting from electric competition. But one of our 
state's largest utilities, AEP Ohio, wants to place caps on "shopping" to prevent its customers from 
finding a better deal elsewhere. AEP Ohio's proposed Electric Security Plan (ESP) would overcharge 
residential and small business customers - while restricting their ability to shop. 

At a time when Ohioans are stmggling to make ends meet, they cannot afford to pay artificially inflated 
energy costs, nor can they afford the jobs that will be lost because of the impact on small businesses. 

Electric competition is an effective means of reducing energy costs for Ohio's families and small 
businesses. Please protect Ohio's free market, its citizens and its job market by opposing AEP Ohio's 
proposal, and bring real choices for customers in all comers of the state. 

If you already opposed AEP Ohio's proposal and support Ohioans' right to choose an electricity 
supplier, thank you for your leadership. 
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Sincerely, 

Allen Edmonds 
676 E Smith Rd 
Medina, OH 44256-3652 
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Hunter, Donielle 

From: Gebolys, Debra on behalf of Roberto, Cheryl 
Sent: Monday, November 21, 201110:08 AM 
To: ligghht@hotmail.com 
Cc: Docketing 
Subject: RE: Let Ohioans shop for the best energy 

Dear Mr. Light, 

Thank you for taking the time to make your views heard. I have added your comments to the official 
file in this matter. You may find your comments as well as the remainder of the record in this matter by 
following the following link http://dis.puc.state.oh.us/index.aspx and typing in the case number 11-
0346-EL-SSO. 

Once again, thank you for your recent correspondence. 

Sincerely, 

Cheryl Roberto 

From: liqghht@hotmail.com [mailto:liqqhht@hotmail.com1 
Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2011 6:22 PM 
To: Roberto, Cheryl 
Subject: Let Ohioans shop for the best energy 

November 17, 2011 
Commissioner, Public Utilities Commission of Ohio Cheryl Roberto 

Dear Cheryl Roberto, 

I am writing to urge you to defend every Ohioans' right to choose an electricity supplier and save money 
on their energy bills. 

Millions of electric customers across Ohio are benefiting from electric competition. But one of our 
state's largest utilities, AEP Ohio, wants to place caps on "shopping" to prevent its customers from 
finding a better deal elsewhere. AEP Ohio's proposed Electric Security Plan (ESP) would overcharge 
residential and small business customers - while restricting their ability to shop. 

At a time when Ohioans are struggling to make ends meet, they cannot afford to pay artificially inflated 
energy costs, nor can they afford the jobs that will be lost because of the impact on small businesses. 

Electric competition is an effective means of reducing energy costs for Ohio's families and small 
businesses. Please protect Ohio's free market, its citizens and its job market by opposing AEP Ohio's 
proposal, and bring real choices for customers in all comers of the state. 

If you already opposed AEP Ohio's proposal and support Ohioans' right to choose an electricity 
supplier, thank you for your leadership. 
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Sincerely, 

Louis Light 
35544 Dorchester Ave 
N Ridgeville, OH 44039-1313 
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From: Gebolys, Debra on behalf of Roberto, Cheryl 
Sent: Monday, November 21, 201110:07 AM 
To: dam236@sbcglobal.net 
Cc: Docketing 
Subject: RE: Please save jobs and allow the free market to work 

Dear Mr. Martin, 

Thank you for taking the time to make your views heard. I have added your comments to the official 
file in this matter. You may find your comments as well as the remainder of the record in this matter by 
following the following link http://dis.puc.state.oh.us/index.aspx and typing in the case number 11 -
0346-EL-SSO. 

Once again, thank you for your recent correspondence. 

Sincerely, 

Cheryl Roberto 

From: dam236@sbcqlobal.net [mailto:dam236@sbcqlobal.net1 
Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2011 5:53 PM 
To: Roberto, Cheryl 
Subject: Please save jobs and allow the free market to work 

November 17, 2011 
Commissioner, Public Utilities Commission of Ohio Cheryl Roberto 

Dear Cheryl Roberto, 

I am writing to urge you to defend every Ohioans' right to choose an electricity supplier and save money 
on their energy bills. 

Millions of electric customers across Ohio are benefiting from electric competition. But one of our 
state's largest utilities, AEP Ohio, wants to place caps on "shopping" to prevent its customers from 
finding a better deal elsewhere. AEP Ohio's proposed Electric Security Plan (ESP) would overcharge 
residential and small business customers - while restricting their ability to shop. 

At a time when Ohioans are struggling to make ends meet, they cannot afford to pay artificially inflated 
energy costs, nor can they afford the jobs that will be lost because of the impact on small businesses. 

Electric competition is an effective means of reducing energy costs for Ohio's families and small 
businesses. Please protect Ohio's free market, its citizens and its job market by opposing AEP Ohio's 
proposal, and bring real choices for customers in all comers of the state. 

If you already opposed AEP Ohio's proposal and support Ohioans' right to choose an electricity 
supplier, thank you for your leadership. 
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Sincerely, 

dennis a martin 
111 Hood Dr 
Canfield, OH 44406-1643 

61 


